
Congratulations, SHA! 

 

(August 8, 2017) The MHSAA would 
like to congratulate  Sacred Heart 
Academy High School for receiving  
no negative officials reports of concern,  
ejection, or sportsmanship during the  
previous school year.  [This] is a credit to your student-
athletes, coaches, administration, staff and community for 
demonstrating such positive sportsmanship throughout 
the entire school year.    

Congratulations on a job well done!  


